ATTENTION
CLUB MEMBERS

It was brought to our attention that the
service of providing towels to Club
members is highly abused. Every week
almost 50 towels are reported missing
and approximately the same amount is
returned stained by members, to an
extend that the Laundry refuses to wash
them. Clubs users with henna or hair
color are requested NOT to use the Clubs
white towels, but may bring their own!
Towels are not there to clean shoes or
other things so please refrain from doing
SO.

If those malpractices
continue, we will
discontinue this
service and simply ask
members to bring their
own!
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